
 

 
 
   

EHSI PTO General Meeting 5/15/17 
EHSI Media Center 
 

 

 

 
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Upcoming Events   

● School Toolbox is updated and ready to accept school supply orders for next year. 

● Field Days will be May 17th & 18th 

● PTO & SEF transition meeting will be May 21st at 6pm at Piper’s 

● Hors d’oeuvres with the Principal with be May 24th at  5pm 

● End of the Year party will be June 6th at EHSI from 5-7pm. 

  

 

Volunteer Needs   

● The PTO board is still looking for an Assistant Volunteer Coordinator and Assistant 
Communications Chair 

● We are also looking for an Assistant Spring Dance Festival Coordinator 

● These volunteers would assume the full positions during ‘18-’19 school year 

  

 

Proposed ‘17-’18 PTO Board   

● A vote was called to approve the proposed PTO ‘17-18 board- 

o President Jenn Penney 

o Vice Presidents Michelle Wieser & Jody Rannow 

o Treasurer JJ Clement 

o Secretary Dawn Thompson 

o Class Rep Coordinators Jen Martin, Jen Jiovanazzo & Sarah Fahning 

o Volunteer Coordinator Angela Wilson 

o Communications Chair Amy Anderson 

● The motion was seconded 
● ‘17-’18 PTO Board was approved 

 

  

 

Proposed ‘17-’18 PTO Budget   

● Treasurer Kelly Weinblatt shared the proposed ‘17’-18 PTO budget 

● A vote was called to approve the budget 

● Motion was seconded and the budget was approved 
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SEF Update   

●  SEF is still looking for volunteers for a variety of positions 

● SEF proposed that the current board members remain in place for the ‘17-’18 
school year. 

● Motion was seconded and SEF board was approved 

  

 

Proposed ‘17-’18 SEF Budget    

● SEF budget was reviewed by Treasurer Andrea Mohan 

● A vote was called to approve the budget 

● Motion was seconded and the budget was approved 

  

 

Update from Sr. Moncada   

● This week is spirit week! 

● Professional Development has been a big priority this year. Currently holding           
meetings with staff including paras to reflect on what is good and what needs             
work. 

● Kindergarten open house nights went well. We have a long waiting list this             
year. 

● Sr. Moncada is delivering all acceptance letters to incoming kindergarten         
families in person 

● All hiring has been completed.  

o 1  teacher, 1 coach and 1 special education teacher were hired 

o There are some staff moving into different positions within the          
building 

  

 

District Update from Assistant Superintendent Dr Josh Swanson   

● Information about the Designing Pathways committees has been shared and 
Superintendent Tryggestad  will be shared his recommendation with the 
School Board during the may meeting.  

● No decisions will be made until the following school year. 

● Discussion regarding the Designing Pathways recommendation included the 
following information- 

o All of this information is also on the Designing Pathways website 

o 6th grade immersion students will continue under the same model 
when moved to CMS 

o Data is being collected about the traffic flow at CMS and Oak 
Point/EHSI 

o There will be updates to all buildings including CMS 

o These costs would require a tax increase of $4-$5 per average Eden 
Prairie home 

▪ This would require community voter approval 
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